
23/07/2020 

MISS Amy Pareezer 
5 / 20 - 22 Cassia ST 
Dee why NSW 2099 
apareezer@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Dear our Northern Beaches Council,

The Curl Curl Lagoon, John Fisher Park is a precious space for the community of the Northern 
Beaches and the wildlife to enjoy and retreat to. As a member of this community I encourage 
our council and associates to reframe from any construction of a Optus Mobile Tower 
anywhere near our incredible nature, lagoon or parks. This is an urgent call to follow the 
message of your community and stop this from happening! 

Thanking you,
Amy 
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Subject: Online Submission


